Newspaper notice for publication in Modesto Bee and for posting on valleyair.org

NOTICE OF FINAL DECISION
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF AUTHORITY TO CONSTRUCT AND
SIGNIFICANT MODIFICATION OF FEDERALLY
MANDATED OPERATING PERMIT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control
District has made its final decision to issue Authorities to Construct to Bronco
Wine Company at 6342 Bystrum Road, Ceres, California. The proposed project
is to establish a combined total VOC emissions limit for wine storage tanks
operating under permits N-1665-497 through *-506, and ‘-508 through ‘-513. This
combined total VOC emission limit will replace the existing annual throughput
limit in each permit.

No comments were received following the District's preliminary decision on this
project.

The application review, project # N-1172886, is available for public inspection at
http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm, the SAN JOAQUIN
VALLEY AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 4800 ENTERPRISE WAY,
MODESTO, CA 95356, and at any other District office. For additional information,
please contact the District at (209) 557-6400.



